
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, A1.A 5B2

E-mail: gyoung@nlh,nl,ca

2014-07-25

Mr. Geoffrey Young
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
P.O. Box 12400
St. John's, NL AlB 4K7

Dear Sir:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - the Board's Investigation and Hearing into
Supply Issues and Power Outages on the Island Interconnected System - Incomplete
Information certain RFI responses

In reviewing the responses to RFIs filed in this matter the Board has noted the following RFI
responses contain incomplete information:

1. The following responses contain hyperlinks which cannot be opened through the link
provided in the in the electronic response.

PUB-NLH-220 Page I, Lines 13-14; 19-20; 25-26;
Page 2, Lines 5-7; 12-13; 20-21
Page 3, Lines 2-3 and 10-11

PUB-NP-119

	

Page 1, Line 23

In addition, the paper copies of these responses do not contain the documents referenced in
the hyperlinks. Paper copies of all information referenced in RF1 responses should be filed
along with the response. If the attachments are large in volume, only one paper copy is
required to be filed, however for the record those documents must be identified accordingly.

2. In your April 2, 2014 letter Hydro proposed that the response to RFI PUB-NLH-124 would be
provided at a later time. Please indicate when this response will be filed.

If you have any questions please contact me at 726-8600.

eec,

	

Newfoundland Power In e.
Mr. Gerard Hayes, E-mail: ghayes@newfouedlandpower.com
Mr. Ian Kally, QC, E-mail: ikelly©curtisdawe.eom
Consumer Advocate
Mr. Thomas Johnson, E-mail: tj plmson©odeaearle.ca
Ms. Colleen Lacey, C-moil: Money @odeaearle.ca
Island Industrial Customer Group
Mr. Paul Coxworthy, E-mail: peexworthy@stewortmckelvey.com
Mr. Dean Porter, E-mail: dporter cgpa-law.ce
Mr. Danny Dunr,u'csquc
Mr. Danny Damaresque, E-mail: danny.liberal@gmail.corn
Mr. William S, Kennedy, E-mail: wkennedy©kcnnedylawofficc.ca
Grand Rlverkeeper°' Lair radar Inc.
Ms. Roberta Frampton Eenerrel; E-mail: rehnfl@gmail.com
Mr, Philip Raphals, Helios Centre, E-mail: Philip@eentrehelios.org
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